
From: CJ Himberg <CJ.Himberg@EF.com>

Subject: RE: Customer service follow up from August 25

Date: August 29, 2016 at 10:35:44 AM EDT

To: “BostonsBestBar@aol.com” <BostonsBestBar@aol.com>

Hi Dianna,

Thank you for reaching out. Both Sean and Tanya were wonderful staff to have on 

hand and they helped make the event a huge success.

 

Best,

CJ

 

CJ Himberg

Communications and Events Manager, Groups, Go Ahead Tours


